
  
I am floating on Cloud Nine!!  I am so excited to      

welcome our 17 new members to the Ozarks chapter.  

And the Spring Seminar was a great success – thanks 

to the hard work of Teresa Allen, Brandie Fisher, and 

John Everest.  The silent auction and raffle raised over 

$350 for our Relay for Life team – AGA Adds Up – 

thanks to Pat Monday.  Our team is always looking for 

new members and AGA will donor $25 towards your 

contribution.  It’s not too late to sign up. 

Our April 17th meeting will be a Local Government Update roundtable with 

presenters from Springfield Public Schools, City Utilities and Missouri State 

University.  We will also be voting on our slate of officers for next year. 

Our May meeting will be a presentation from Missouri Department of  

Transportation.  It will be our last meeting before our break for the summer. 

Our website has now been updated so check it out at http://ozarksaga.org/ . 
(Thanks to Teresa Allen.) 
 
Jamie Rouch and Stacey McCallister reported at the March CEC meeting    

regarding the January SLR-M.  They enjoyed the ice-breaker activity and 

really are interested in the citizen-centric reporting (CCR).  They plan to     

implement this in their organization and share it with other organizations.  

Wayland Mueller will be attending the SLM in Kansas City in April. 

Tina McManus 

Message from the President 
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Chapter President 

Tina McManus 
TinaMcManus@Missouristate.edu 

Ph:  417-836-4232 

 
President-Elect 

Debra Burling 
dburling@spsmail.org 

Ph: 417-523-0054 
 

Secretary 
Brandi Aldridge 

brichmond@jcocmis.org 
Ph:  417-841-1899 

 

Treasurer 
Greg Drake 

gdrake@spsmail.org 

Ph:  417-523-0004 

 
Immediate Past President 

Bob Wells 
rwells496@spsmail.org 

Ph:  417-523-0161 

 
Accountability Chair 

Rick Findley 
rickfindley@yahoo.com 

Ph:  417-546-7287 
 

Director of Education 
John Everest 

jeverest@spsmail.org 
Ph:  417-523-0519 

 

Director of Membership 
Justin Hill 

jrhill@greenecountymo.org 
Ph:  417-868-4084 

 
Director of Professional Certification 

Jon Cummings 
jcummings@dlmcpa.com 

Ph:  417-882-0904 

 
Director of Communications 

Brandie Fisher 
bfisher@springfieldmo.gov 

Ph:  417-864-1852 
 

Director of Community Services 
Pat Monday 

Pat.Monday@cityutilities.net 
Ph:   417-831-8719 

 

Early Careers Chair 
Paul Essel 

jackobby@yahoo.com 
Ph:  417-836-8873 

 

Website 
Teresa Allen, CGFM 

tallen@springfieldmo.gov 
Ph: 417-864-1631 
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Chapter Executive Committee 

Check out career  

opportunities on 
page 6! 

April Community Service Information 

Interested in the CGFM? 
   

Contact Jon Cummings, CGFM 
Chair, to  

inquire about opportunities 
in our area.  

 

Donate Glasses – How You Can Help 

Free for You – Priceless to Them 

Donate glasses and change someone's life. Imagine if you could help a child read. An 

adult succeed in his job. A senior maintain her independence. And provide a          

community with more opportunities to grow and thrive. 

Journey of a Pair of Eyeglasses   

Donate glasses at the April AGA Meeting. 

AGA will take the donated glasses to a collection site. 

A box of used eyeglasses is poured out for sorting at the Lions Eyeglass Recycling Center 
in Muncie, Indiana. 

 Volunteers sort the used eyeglasses, separating sunglasses, broken frames and single 
lenses for intact pairs. 

Glasses are cleaned and then packaged according to their prescription. 

Prepared glasses are stored in the warehouse until they are requested for an eyeglasses 
dispensing mission. 

Volunteers sort glasses in preparation for the first day of the mission. 

Hundreds of people wait in line to have their eyes examined and receive a pair of eye-
glasses. 

A recipient patiently waits his or her turn. 

The recipient has his or her hand numbered for ease in going through the various stations. 

The first eye test is performed on the recipient using a spoon to cover one eye and a sim-
ple wall eye chart. 

The recipient has his or her eyes tested using the auto refractor. 

The recipient is fitted with the eyeglasses that were donated. After a few adjustments, he or 
she is able to read clearly. 

The glasses will help the recipient maintain employment allowing him or her to continue to    
support their families. 

mailto:TinaMcManus@Missouristate.edu
mailto:dburling@spsmail.org?subject=Ozarks%20AGA
mailto:brichmond@jcocmis.org?subject=Ozarks%20AGA
mailto:gdrake@spsmail.org?subject=Ozarks%20AGA
mailto:rwells496@spsmail.org
mailto:rickfindley@yahoo.com
mailto:jeverest@spsmail.org
mailto:jrhill@greenecountymo.org
mailto:jcummings@dlmcpa.com
mailto:bfisher@springfieldmo.gov
mailto:pat.monday@cityutilities.net
mailto:jackobby@yahoo.com?subject=Ozarks%20AGA
mailto:tallen@springfieldmo.gov
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Future Ozarks Chapter Professional Development  

National/Regional Training Opportunities 

AGA Events & Conferences 

April Meeting 

April 17th, 2014 

12:00—1:00 

Topic:  Local Government Update—   

              SPS, MSU, CU      

1 CPE 

Lunch will be provided  

Members: $10 

Non-Members: $15 

 

RSVP to Jody Vernon by 5:00, on    
Tuesday the 15th 

 

Month Year Date Topic/Speaker Location 

June 2013  Summer Break  

July 2013  Summer Break  

August 2013  Summer Break  

September 2013 19th 
NOAA National Weather 

Service Tour 

Springfield Branson 

Regional Airport 

October 2013 17th Fall Seminar Cooper Tennis 

November 2013 14th SpringNet Underground Tour 
Springfield         

Underground 

December 2013 19th Holiday Social Jimm’s 

January 2014 16th Rare Breed Rare Breed 

February 2014 20th Police-Fire Pension Update 720 E Grand 

March 2014 20th Spring Seminar Exec. Conf Ctr 

April 2014 17th Local Gov’t Roundtable Kraft Admin 

May  2014 15th MODOT Update Kraft Admin 

  Professional Development Training 

July 13-16, 2014  Orlando, Florida 

Up to 24 Hours of CPE Available 

 

Web Conference 

April 9th—Fraud Detection/Prevention 

2:00-3:50 PM Eastern Time 

2 CPEs Available 

 

http://www.agacgfm.org/Events---CPE/Audio-Conferences.aspx
mailto:jvernon@springfieldmo.gov?subject=Ozarks%20AGA
http://www.agacgfm.org/Events---CPE/Audio-Conferences/040914.aspx
C:/Documents and Settings/Bfisher/My Documents/My Data Sources
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CEC Minutes  
March 27, 2014 CEC Meeting 

12:00 PM – 2nd floor east conference room - Busch Building, 840 Boonville  

 

Attendance:    

Tina McManus, Debra Burling, Teresa Allen, Brandie Fisher, John Everest, Justin Hill, Greg Drake, Bob Wells, Pat Monday, and Brandi Aldridge 

 

Secretary-Brandi Aldridge: 

The minutes of the February 27, 2014 CEC meeting, taken by Brandie Fisher and presented by email, were passed. 

 

Treasurer-Greg Drake: 

The treasurer’s report was distributed; John made a motion to pass and the motion passed. 

 

Education-John Everest: 

The March seminar survey results were distributed by email and were quite good, overall.  Bob mentioned that the same sponsor is interested in 
sponsoring the seminar again, next year.  The April meeting will include an update from CU, SPS, and MSU on 4/17/2014, 12 pm at SPS Kraft Admini-
stration Building.  The May meeting will feature an update from MODOT and will also be held at the SPS Kraft Administration Building. 

 

Communication-Brandie Fisher: 

The August/September newsletter was submitted for entry to Nationals.  Teresa has updated the chapter website.   

 

Community Service/Scholarships-Pat Monday: 

The silent auction and raffle held during the Spring Seminar raised $389.  Eyeglasses will be collected and donated to Lion’s Club during the April mem-
ber meeting.  The Relay for Life theme is “For the Birds” and AGA will pledge $25 when member’s sign up for the walk.  The scholarship committee 
submitted a list of recommendations to provide funding for six scholarships and one book allowance.  The list was narrowed down to five scholarships 
and one book allowance.  The recommendations are in excess of the allotted budget and will require an adjustment.  Teresa made a motion to accept 
the recommendations from the scholarship committee, amending the budget, and removing one applicant, while proceeding with the other awards; 
the motion passed.    

 

Membership-Justin Hill: 

Teresa distributed a list of member’s who haven’t renewed yet; those member’s will be contacted and asked to renew. 

 

Old Business-  

Bob discussed the preliminary schedule of new officers. 

 

New Business-  

Jamie Rouch and Stacy McCallister attended the SLR-M and called in to provide an update.  Tina discussed purchasing a set of CGFM study guides; 
Teresa made a motion to pass and the motion passed.  Debra needs to gather information for our chapter demographics worksheet.  She will start 
compiling data for the worksheet and will request assistance, as needed. 

 

Next CEC meeting:  April 24, 2014, 12pm 

 

Meeting adjourned. 



The Ozarks Ledger is a publication of the Ozarks Chapter 
of The Association of Government Accountants 

Brandie Fisher, Editor 

 Deadline for articles:  30th of each month 

 Send articles to:  bfisher@springfieldmo.gov 
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Accounting Career Opportunities in the 

Ozarks 

City of Branson 

    Accountant II 

City of Nixa 

    Business and Marketing Manager 

  

 

     

      

Ozarks AGA website is back up and running 
and up to date.   

Visit us at: www.ozarksaga.org 

Ozarks Chapter News 

 

 

 

Welcome to Our New AGA Members! 

Thank You Justin Hill! 
Justin has served as the Ozarks Chapter AGA Membership Chair and Historian 

for 7 years.  He always goes above and beyond for our organization.  Thank 

you Justin for your service, you will be missed on the CEC Board! 

Local Ozarks AGA News! 

Julie Abney 

Sarah Caldwell 

Pam Cox 

Justin Dement 

Betty Denson 

Aaron Fortson 

Jo Garcia 

Michel Hackworth 

Beth Hale 

Carolyn Halverson 

Mary Jo Kerringer 

Rachel McGinnis 

Kate Mendenhall 

Shirley Mitchell 

David Steeley 

Lori Swindell 

Greg Rainwater 

http://oraprd.springfieldmo.gov:8000/forms/frmservlet?&colorScheme=BLUE&serverApp=OracleApplications&digitSubstitution=CONTEXT&lang=US&env=NLS_LANG='AMERICAN_AMERICA'+FORMS_USER_DATE_FORMAT='DD-MON-RRRR'+FORMS_USER_DATETIME_FORMAT='DD-MON-RRRR+HH24%3AMI%3ASS'
http://www.nixa.com/index.aspx?recordid=179&page=57
http://www.ozarksaga.org
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March 2014 Spring Seminar 
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